
‭SAB Meeting‬
‭July 11, 2022‬
‭Call to order 7:05pm‬

‭Pledge of Allegiance‬
‭Roll Call‬
‭Frank Kopa, Meredith Foley, Nikki Hand, Greg Wolfe‬

‭Sports:‬
‭Football and Cheerleading‬ ‭P‬
‭Hockey‬ ‭P‬
‭Basketball‬ ‭A‬
‭Little League‬ ‭A‬
‭Travel Baseball‬ ‭P‬
‭Lacrosse‬ ‭P‬
‭Soccer‬ ‭A‬
‭Wrestling‬ ‭A‬

‭Old Business‬
‭Residency of town sports board members. Lacrosse was notified that they could not have any‬
‭board members from out of town.‬
‭Greg said enforcing that may negatively affect many organizations.‬

‭New Business‬
‭Meredith will be regising as president of Lacrosse and from the SAB board this fall.‬
‭Trey has resigned as president from basketball was replaced by Mike Scott.‬

‭There have been many complaints made to SAB members regarding baseball, especially the‬
‭raffle ticket drawing being held prior to ticket turn in date told to some divisions. No formal‬
‭complaints have been made.‬

‭Owen’s Bathrooms‬
‭Football requested the bathrooms be opened by July 25. Brent wants the bathrooms‬

‭closed due to vandalism. SAB members do not agree with that decision, the amount of money‬
‭being spent on port a potties exceeds the cost of fixing the bathrooms. Additionally, the port a‬
‭potties will be unable to handle the amount of people in the park once football season begins‬
‭and especially once hockey begins.‬

‭SAB asked to have better cameras installed through out the park and asked to have‬
‭park rangers police the bathrooms and park to help curb vandalism. Suggestion to have park‬
‭attends keep key to bathroom and patrons have to ask for key to use the bathrooms.‬

‭Lacrosse asked to have their field fertilized for the upcoming season.‬
‭Meeting adjourned 7:44pm‬


